

Dear CCBA Businesses,

Please join our Columbia City Safe! campaign.

The purpose is to give customers concerned about Covid-19 the confidence to shop, dine and get services in our business district by assuring compliance with State guidelines for re-opening.

To join all you have to do is complete this quick survey:

Click here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SBRN3DR

CCBA will provide (at no cost to you):

- 1.) New versions of our Open signs:
 - Dine-in Options for Restaurants, Bars, Coffee houses (below-left)
 - General Open signs for Retail, Personal and Professional Services (below-right)
- 2.) "Columbia City Safe!" Seals (above) to put next to your Open signs
- Social Media Campaign and videos promoting our Open and Safe businesses





As a business, all you have to do is:

1.) Take Columbia City Safe Survey: (same link as above)

Click here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SBRN3DR

Through this survey, you will be able to:

- To give us the most current information about your offerings and services for our published list
- Tell us which posters you need and how many seals, so we can print the proper amount.
- 2.) Put Open posters in your windows and add the "Columbia City Safe!" seal
- 3.) Follow the state re-opening guidelines for current and future phases of re-opening

Please send any questions or comments to info@columbiacityseattle.com



CCBA Contact: info@columbiacityseattle.com